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From: Maribel De
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Maribel De



From: Jose Rodriguez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Blue Ribbon Commission,

I am writing today to explain my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. I
appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community and the resources within it, which have been underserved
for decades.

While I value the Commission’s focus on supporting the Salton Sea revitalization, it’s my understanding that
substantial tax revenue generated from lithium production has already been set aside for the restoration of the Salton
Sea under new state law.

The process laid forth by strict, California’s regulations, as well as current environmental funding, provides me full
confidence that this project will satisfy our environmental needs, while helping to fuel California’s clean energy
future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects and focus on finding the best path forward that balances
our need for environmental revitalization and clean energy, allowing Imperial Valley to thrive to secure our future
here in Imperial County.

Jose Rodriguez



From: Lawrence Mcknight
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Blue Ribbon Commission,

I am writing today to explain my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. I
appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community and the resources within it, which have been underserved
for decades.

While I value the Commission’s focus on supporting the Salton Sea revitalization, it’s my understanding that
substantial tax revenue generated from lithium production has already been set aside for the restoration of the Salton
Sea under new state law.

The process laid forth by strict, California’s regulations, as well as current environmental funding, provides me full
confidence that this project will satisfy our environmental needs, while helping to fuel California’s clean energy
future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects and focus on finding the best path forward that balances
our need for environmental revitalization and clean energy, allowing Imperial Valley to thrive to secure our future
here in Imperial County.

Lawrence Mcknight





From: Mona Hartt
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:20 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Mona Hartt



From: Francis Rodriguez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:54pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Francis Rodriguez



From: Francis Rodriguez
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:54pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Francis Rodriguez





From: Rebecca Alviso
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Rebecca Alviso



From: John Duprat
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:54pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

John Duprat



From: Maribel De
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:54pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Maribel De



From: Consuelo Vergara
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Consuelo Vergara



From: Ruby Ozuna
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:51pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Ruby Ozuna



From: FRANCISCO GARCIA
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

FRANCISCO GARCIA



From: Ruby Ozuna
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Ruby Ozuna



From: Julio Esquivel
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Julio Esquivel



From: Mark Thrush
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Mark Thrush



From: Julio Esquivel
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Julio Esquivel



From: vincent Magana
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

vincent Magana



From: Deanna Horne
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Deanna Horne



From: arturo alvarado
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

arturo alvarado



From: Jesus Garcia
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Jesus Garcia



From: Juan Trevino
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:52pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commissioners,

I want to express my support for developing the lithium industry in Imperial County that promise to be some of the
cleanest in the world.

Imperial County is in a unique position when it comes to the development of the lithium industry. We are rich in the
necessary resources to fuel geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, while still having an important need for
mitigation efforts to protect the environment.

While I agree we should reduce any environmental issues with air and water quality as best we can, I urge the
Commission to review the geothermal brine lithium extraction systems, which promise to be the most
environmentally friendly system as it relates to emissions, water usage and physical footprints.

Additionally, the process laid forth by California’s regulations include the most comprehensive environmental
requirements that provide me with full confidence that any approved projects will meet our environmental needs,
while at the same time helping to fuel California’s clean energy future.

Let’s work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward towards continued environmental
stewardship and meeting our clean energy needs, while still allowing the industry and Imperial Valley to thrive for
generations to come.

Juan Trevino



From: Mercy Pena
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:50pm
Lithium Industry

To the Blue Ribbon Commission:

I wanted to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County. As you are aware,
we have one of the state’s highest percentages of individuals living in poverty, with almost a fifth of the population
falling into this category.

For this reason alone, I appreciate the Commission’s concern for our community, which has been underserved for
decades.

By supporting the development of these projects, we can secure much-needed economic benefits - like hundreds of
jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity funneling into the Imperial Valley. At the
same time, it can help to fuel California’s clean energy future and make the state’s new climate goals a reality.

Additionally, the dedicated revenue stream passed by the California legislature will ensure local communities
receive a significant share of the production taxes on lithium (including funding for the Salton Sea restoration)
aiding us in this journey towards change.

Let’s work together to support this industry and find the best path forward to meet our community and economic
goals, allowing the industry, economy and Imperial Valley to thrive for generations to come.

Mercy Pena



From: Gilberto Pompa
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Lithium Industry
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:00:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Gilberto Pompa
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
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October 26, 2022 @ 07:53pm
Lithium Industry

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission:

I am reaching out to share my support for continuing to develop the lithium industry in Imperial County and the
positive interactions I have had with lithium producers to date.

As we know, projects with impacts that go beyond just the environment or economy will not be successful without
the buy in from one very important party, our community. So far, I have been encouraged by the outreach, materials,
resources and calls I have received from the local lithium industry and look forward to continued engagement.

I too want to see engagement when it comes to the continued development of this unique industry. However,
community outreach should not be mandated as a prerequisite to greenlighting a project with many tremendous
benefits.

The lithium industry is in a critical spot when it comes to Imperial County’s future, having the ability to provide
hundreds of jobs, millions in tax revenue and tens of millions in economic activity, while at the same time helping to
fuel our clean energy future.

Let’s continue to work together to improve these projects, finding the best path forward that balances the desire for
community inclusivity and support, yet also considering the overarching positive impacts projects like these can
have on Imperial Valley and generations to come.

Michael Arostigui




